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From: Jack Logan <jlogan62@rocketmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 7:30 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fw: Teen curfew success

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

 

On Mon, Aug 22, 2016 at 7:27 PM, Jack Logan 

<jlogan62@rocketmail.com> wrote: 

The Put Down The Guns Now Young People Organization went before Greenville city council tonight 

informing them how our organization along with Chief Ken Miller and the police have worked together the last 

two years in preventing teens from violating the curfew. Chief Miller was present tonight. Mayor White and 

City Councilwoman Lillian Fleming thanked all of us and we received an ovation. There is a video from the 

meeting tonight on our Put Down The Guns Now Young People page on Facebook you can watch and see. Jack 

Logan 8643031030 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


